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We began the week by walking over 40 miles of our total 160 mile distance by 
completing laps of the school field.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
In maths we have been working on our skills of measuring length, choosing 
appropriate resources (30cm rulers, metre sticks or trundle wheels) to measure a 
variety of objects and spaces around the classroom and in the playground. Using our 
knowledge of multiplying and dividing by 10, 100 and 1000, we’ve been converting 
between millimetres, centimetre, metres and kilometres. Next week, we will continue 
to build these skills with a focus on measuring mass and capacity.  
 
In English we have been finishing and editing our Brightstorm stories. Over the last 
couple of weeks of term, we will be looking at and writing our own non-
chronological reports about one of the interesting animals/creatures found in ‘The 
Great Wide’.  
 
 
 
Reminders: 

 Reading 5 times a week – please hear your child read at least once a week 
and sign their reading record book. 

 Mathletics – It is very important that your children complete the set 
Mathletics homework as it is linked to the learning in class and will ensure 
they continue to develop their skills. 

 Spellings – we have almost completed the Y5/6 spelling words and will be 
revising some common spelling rules, patterns and phonics.  

 TTRockstars 


